
The Hamilton-Wenham Library  

invites you to a performance by the  

Allegro Dance Ensemble 
of the  

Hamilton-Wenham School of Dance 

 

Saturday, May 30 from 2:00-3:00 p.m. 

 

High school advanced ballet dancers will perform pieces from the Disney movie 

“Frozen” and from Tchaikovsky’s “The Nutcracker” and “The Seasons”.               

Come dance and respond creatively to the music!  

 

Children of all ages are welcome to come in costume.                                           

This performance is offered free of charge and is open to the public. 

 

Hamilton-Wenham Public Library 

14 Union Street,  Hamilton, MA 01982 

978-468-5577 

www.hwlibrary.org 

 

Katy Brunault 

Choreographer, Director 

www.hamiltonwenhamschoolofdance.com 


